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                 The Love of Jesus Filling Every Heart 
 
   
September 13, 2020  10:30 a.m. 
 
Welcome and Announcements 
 
Prelude 
 
Hymn #64                             “We Have Come Into His House” 
 
Opening Prayer 
 
*Hymn #10                     “Brethren, We Have Met to Worship”  
 
Offering Blessing 
 
Sharing our Joys and Concerns 
 
Pastoral Prayer 
 
Closed by praying in Unison #488               “Help Us to See” 
 
Hymn #31                                               “To God Be the Glory” 
 
Scripture Readings         Psalm 100:1-5  Pew Bible Page 585 
 
                                          John 4:19-24  Pew Bible Page 1031  

Message                              “Worship in Spirit and Truth!” 
 
*Hymn #226                               “Beneath the Cross of Jesus” 
 
*Closing #408                                         “Prayer of Aspiration” 
                                                                                           
Postlude 
 
Dismissal by rows 
 
 
ANNOUNCEMENTS:  
 
New church keys: For the sake of our security the church has re-
keyed the doors. Our Moderator, Connie Moyer, has the new keys 
to distribute. 
 
Church Security System: As most of you know, we had a major 
break in this past spring resulting in $24,000 of damage to the 
church. Both the police and our insurance carrier expressed 
extreme surprise at the lack of security coverage.  They strongly 
recommended that we install a security system to protect our 
building, our congregation and others. If you have any 
comments or wish for additional details, talk with Tad Brown, 
Connie Moyer, or Steve Hess. 
 
Galen Hackman will be bringing the messages on Sunday, 
September 20 and 27. 
 
 
WE ARE COMMITTED TO A SAFE WORSHIP ENVIRONMENT 
 

• We will enter and exit by the door by the piano. 
• You may use personal hand sanitizer, or it is provided by the 

door. 
• Every other pew is closed off, we will try not to be touching 

things or others. 
• We will sit six feet apart, at either end of the pews. 
• We will use masks as much as possible, and whenever we are 

closer together, such as entering and exiting the building. 
• We will be dismissed by rows. 
• We will talk outside before and afterwards. 


